
Wesleyan Theological Society 
Dr. Wayne E. Caldwell 
215 E. 43rd Street 
Marion, IN 46952 

Dear Dr. Caldwell, 

8833 N. Syracuse Apt#6 
Portland, OR 97203 
February 18, 1982 

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior 
Jesus Christ! 

John and I are both 1981 Master of Divinity 
graduates from Asbury Theological Seminary. We currently 
serve St. Johns VJesleyan Church in Portland , Oregon 
where John is pastor and I am assistant pastor . We 
become eligible for ordination as elders in the Wesleyan 
Church in June of this year. Jessica Mychelle is now 
nine months old and brings a lot of joy in our home. 

Enclosed is $8.00 for our membership dues. We 
both want to retain our membership in the Wesleyan 
Theological Society but there is no need to continue 
sending two conies of the journal. We realize this 
year we were no longer student members but now considered 
assiciate members. Due to our financial situation we can 
only send $8 .00 but will send the rest in May or June. 

John has applied for Fh .D. studies in social ethic~ 
at Princeton Theological Seminary, Notre Dame, and Boston 
University for the fall of 1982. One question he wants 
to explore is the implications of the Wesleyan doctrine 
of Christian Perfection for Christian social ethics. I 
have applied for Th.M. (part-time) studies at Princeton 
in the area of Church History , so it looks like we will 
be students again in September. We expect to be notified 
as to whether or not John is accepted about March 1st. 

We are remembering Donald Dayton and Jeff Smith in 
prayer. 

Thank you ever so much for Fall 1981 WTS journal. 
May the Lord continue to bless you as you serve Him. 

In Christ, 

-~i?J,l,~ 
Brenda R. McCloud 


